Hanousek, Donna (DCOZ)

. .
From: Nick Lyell <njlyell@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 4:51 PM
To: : DCOZ - ZC Submissions {DCOZ)
Subject: Testimony on case number 14-18A; Brookland Mannor

I am Nick Lyell, a ward 3 resident in district SE-07. I would like to testify in favor of inclusion of robust
affordable housing, including the retention of large bedrooms, so that no resident is displaced from their
existing community.

I support more affordable housing and public housing in ward 5. Please make sure our city is available and
affordable to all residents. Stop the building of all housing that is not low-income accessible!

Sincerely,
Nick Lyell
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